
 

 

Senator Giessel and members of 
the Senate Labor and Commerce Committee. 
 
 
Senator Giessel,     3/13/15 
 
 
 Thank you for sponsoring and taking up SB71. This is an important piece of 
legislation. This bill recognitions the education and capacities of your local pharmacist, 
the fact that far too few citizens in Alaska get immunized, that pharmacist and 
pharmacies are the most accessible members of the health care team, that the current 
methods that allow pharmacists to vaccinate currently are too encumbering, that the 
State of Alaska can do a better job, and public health is potentially improved with 
pharmacist becoming more involved. Please pass this important piece of legislation. 
Please pass SB71. 
 
 Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Gerald KW Brown       Nancy C Brown 
pharmacist       pharmacist 
PO Box 70196      PO Box 70196 
Fairbanks, Ak 99707     Faibanks, Ak 99707 
gkwbrown@alaskan.com     ncbrownfair@hotmail.com 
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